
August 4, 2020 

Subject: Coronavirus (COVID-19) Supplier Update 

Dear Modine ElectroFin, 

We would like to take this opportunity to recognize and thank our suppliers for their dedicated partnership as we deal with the impact 
of COVID-19. As an essential supply chain partner to the Military and Government, HDT has remained committed to keeping our
production lines running since March 2020. As we continue to supply expeditionary products and solutions for critical infrastructure 
sectors, we are also proud to support the pandemic response with COVID-related products within our communities. 

Without a doubt, HDT relies extensively on its supply chain network to meet our customers’ requirements across the globe. Through 
these challenging times, our supply base has stayed the course and worked tirelessly to maintain supply in support of our most critical 
customers. Although the world is far from dealing with all of the impacts caused by this global pandemic, we are sincerely appreciative 
of your continued support through these unprecedented circumstances. 

Finally, we would like to share a communication received from the United States Department of Defense addressed to the Defense 
Industrial Base (DIB) workforce. Please share this letter within your organization to further convey not only our appreciation, but also 
the appreciation of the U.S. Department of Defense. 

Best Regards, 

       Andrew T. Youngberg  Mark Weiler 
       Strategic Director of Supply Chain   Tactical Director of Supply Chain 
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